


The size and scale of the development are completely out of proportion with the surrounding
residential homes, and the increased activity and noise will significantly decrease the quality of life
for residents.
 
In conclusion, I strongly urge you to reconsider the approval of the proposed development at 3300
Rutherford Road. The negative impacts on the local community, including increased traffic, noise
pollution, and decreased quality of life, are simply too great to ignore. I ask that you take our
concerns seriously and work with us to find a more appropriate solution that will benefit both the
local community and the developer.
 
Sincerely,
 
Yoav Hadany

 Casabel Drive
Maple, Ontario


